
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

        
Thursday 18th April 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

RE: Year 1 Trip to Maidstone Museum! 

Exciting news! Year 1 will be embarking on a trip to Maidstone Museum on Wednesday, May 22nd, 2024 as 
part of our History lessons this term. 

This trip offers a wonderful opportunity for your child to learn about fossils and dinosaurs in a fun and 
engaging way. They'll: 

 Find out where fossils come from and how to find them, 

 A range of dinosaurs and their characteristics such as diet and where they lived 

Please note: 

● Departure time: 9:15 
● Return time: Before the end of the school day 
● Dress code: Full school uniform 

 

Please complete the google form stating if you are happy for your child to attend. Click Here to access the 
form. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

The Year 1 Team 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdEq9xPEJQnt3ghzFYHAQK_WXuVOLHnSixylNGLacYMu0hjnw/viewform

